
Editor’s Comment: 

The study entitled ‘A Review on Cardioprotective mechanism of Chemical Constituents of 
Medicinal Plants’ was evaluated by 3 referees and it is seen that the authors completed the majority 
of the corrections determined in accordance with the peer-reviewed recommendations. The change 
can be made according to the one referee's suggestion stating that the title should be changed. In 
addition, it is important to review the grammatical and punctuation errors in the article and the italic 
use of scientific species names. I would like to inform you that I believe that the work can be accepted 
for publication in your journal after the addition of these regulations, and I thank you for this 
opportunity that you have provided to me. 
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